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A Learning Letter from the 
Nursery School 

Knowledge Organiser


Please take time to look at the ‘Knowledge Organiser’ which will 
provide you with some additional information about the learning 
opportunities that the children are embracing through their  project 
and some ideas for you to become involved at home.


A very warm welcome to our new Nursery children and 
their families - it is wonderful to see how the children are 
making friends already. A big thank you to all of our ‘older’ 
children for helping their new friends to settle in.


This Learning Letter gives and overview of our project for the Spring 
term, but as the children are always fully involved in the planning and 
development of our projects, they continually evolve as they share 
their interest, ideas and curiosities.
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Nursery Learning Letter Spring 2022

Project


Our project this term centres around the 
theme of colour, inspired by the book ‘Brown 
bear, brown bear what do you see?’ by Eric 
Carle.


In the studio the children are exploring a 
different colour each week - learning about 
tints, shade, tone and creating their own 
names for the colours they have created.


Laura-Jane leads the learning for the projects 
and the children have the time to learn new 
techniques and become fully absorbed and 
involved.


Over the next few weeks the children will 
also be investigating how to design and 
create pop-up animals using card.


How you can help at home:


Ensure that ALL of your child’s belongings, 
including shoes, are clearly named.


Encourage and teach your child to be 
independent by putting on their shoes and coats 
by themselves. Teach them how to put their shoes 
on the correct feet. Sometimes an arrow in the 
shoe helps as shown in the image opposite.
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